
From: Martha Forge 

Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 11:53 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Re: 9861 Yonge Development 

Re: 9861 Yonge Development 

To the Members of Council, 

I'm writing to you because I'm very concerned about the impact the development will 

have on the traffic in our neighborhood.   

We have a lot of traffic now and it will only increase with the Metroview development 

now in progress being built at Yonge and Harding.  There's another Metroview 

development at Yonge and Elwood that has been approved.  The traffic from these two 

developments alone will have a significant impact on Church Street without the 

proposed 9861 Yonge St development. 

In a perfect world drivers would be considerate of others, but I have noticed this is not 

the case.  Drivers are speeding and don't show the respect or patience, for pedestrians 

or residents.   

I'm asking for you, the Council, to show respect and concern for the safety and 

wellbeing of our residents by supporting the official plan. 

Thank you for your Consideration on this matter. 

Regards,  

Martha Forge 

297 Church St. South 

Richmond Hill, Ontario L4C 1X2 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

